
 
SHIRE OF MENZIES 

 
MINUTES OF THE ORDINARY MEETING OF THE COUNCIL OF THE SHIRE OF 
MENZIES, HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, MENZIES, ON FRIDAY 16th JULY  
2004 at 9am. 
 
1. DECLARATION OF OPENING/ANNOUNCEMENT OF VISITORS 
 

At the time of the scheduled commencement of the meeting, no members were 
present. 
 
After a further 30 minutes allocated there were still no members present.  
 
Therefore due to a lack of quorum, under s.5.25(c) of the Local Government Act and 
Regulation 8(e) of the Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996, the 
Chief Executive Officer adjourned the meeting with all items to be discussed at the 
Ordinary Council Meeting to be held on the 20th August 2004. 
 
After authorisation by the President, item 11.1.7 (Budget Proposals for 2004/05 
Financial Year) will be discussed at the Special Council Meeting, to be held 
Saturday, 17th July at 9am at the Menzies Council Chambers. 

 
2. RECORD OF ATTENDANCE/APOLOGIES/LEAVE OF ABSENCE PREVIOUSLY 

APPROVED 
 

  Present:   
 
Mr. Tony Nottle  Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs. Jolene Nottle  Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

    Mr. Brad Pepper Works Supervisor 
   
   
 

 
 
 
 


